608 - 610 Wallington Road, Wallington 3222

Phone: 03 52 501841 Fax: 03 52 501459

ABN: 60 091 751 408

Email: <u>wallington.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au</u> www.wallington-ps.vic.edu.au PRINCIPAL – Leigh McLaren

10th May 2017

Dear Parents,

The Big Samba Concert will be presented in the school hall on Friday, 26<sup>th</sup> May 2017. To assist with planning and preparation, could you please indicate the number of seats you will require. The Wallington students are <u>not</u> included in this number.

Please return this note to school by Monday, 15th May.

			Thank you, Judie MacMillan
Family Name:			·
Seats required:	2 pm	6.30 pm	